
Notice of Proposed Budget 
 
Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to Loghill Village 
Park and Recreation District for the ensuing year of 2025.  A copy of such proposed 
budget has been filed in the office of the District at 180 Ponderosa Drive, Ridgway, CO 
81432 where the same is open for public inspection. It has also been posted to the 
District website under the October 8 Board Meeting. Such proposed budget will be 
considered at a regular meeting of the Loghill Village Park and Recreation District Board 
of Directors to be held at the Loghill Village Fire Department, 434 Ponderosa Drive, 
Ridgway, CO 81432 on December 3, 2024 at 4:30 pm. 
 
Any interested elector of such District may inspect the proposed budget and file or 
register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget.  
 
Dated: October 8, 2024 
 
Loghill Village Park and Recreation District 
 
By: William Hall, treasurer  
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